
Chief - Student Head of Year 7

Hello everyone, my name is Chief-Sparkles
Twumasi-Ankrah. I am truly honoured to
stand here as Student Head of Year 7.
School is a place where togetherness forms
the foundation of our success, I believe in
the saying ‘if you want to go fast, go alone, if
you want to go far, go together’. As Student
Head, my goal is to make every year 7
student feel supported, valued and to
inspire them to achieve their best. I work to
bring forward the ideas of every year 7
student. Above all, I will try my best to make
year 7 a memorable year for everyone.

Meet NIA’s Student
Leadership Team

NIA STUDENT VOICE 

 Our Student Leadership team,
Student Committee members

and staff at NIA wish you a very
happy holiday season!

This week we interviewed Glitty in
Year 8.

Question of the week: 
Q: What has been your highlight of
the first term?
A: I think we were really good at
transitioning from Year 7 to Year 8
and we have had a lot of help from
the teachers and lots of new
opportunities so far this year.

Q: What is your highlight of the week?
A: This week I got good marks on my
English assessment which made me
very happy and surprised.

Q: What are your goals for this
academic year?
A: I want to achieve good grades in
all of my assessments with more
concentration and I am looking
forward to making good friends this
year. 

Q: What are your careers aspirations?
A: I want to be a teacher because I
like teaching children and I really
want to teach Maths in secondary. 

Q: Final message or piece of advice
for your readers.
A: Never give up and always try to be
happy!

A chance to learn more about what
our young people experience at NIA!
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